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 Objection

Comments I wish to object to the planning for this pilot project of wetland on Cuckfield Road, Staplefield. The 
local residents have had very little time from when we received the letters through our door less than 
a month ago to understand the implications of this untested project. There are valid concerns to the 
natural habitats of local wildlife, the change to the landscape and the disruption caused by the heavy 
machinery and extra materials needed to construct this. There has been inadequate consolation with 
local residents to explain the benefits and indeed the reasoning why money is being invested in this 
new project while there are numerous leaks and problems with the water supply and wastewater 
management in the local area already which need fixing as a priority. 
 
Please put a halt to this application until proper and thorough consultation has been completed, 
allowing everyone affected in the village and beyond to fully understand the project and make an 
informed decision on it's merits. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Matt Shaw
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